
      

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
                                                                                                                                                                                  
                   
 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

 GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
Golf Pro Shop hours are 6:30 am – 6:00 pm. 
LAST CART OUT TIME IS 5:45 usually two hours prior to sunset 
as provided by the weather service.  Return carts by sunset. 
Please call pro shop for daily tee times & for tournament date’s 
tee time availability if not already stated. 
June 7-BAKER-BLANTON Citadel Golf – 1:00 pm shotgun 
June 9-CHARLIE MILLER Shriners Golf -8:30 am-course open at 2 
June 10-CHAS AREA INTERCLUB-8:30 shotgun-course open 1:30 
June 15-16-CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 8:00-10:30 tee times 
          Sign up in the golf pro shop – open to all members only 
June 17-SANTEE SENIORS-9:00 am – course opens at 2:00 
June 17- SOB’s Social/YE Dinner 6:00 pm 
June 18-SOBs-NOON shotgun – open tee times  am & pm 
June 20-US COAST GUARD-8 am shotgun-course opens at 1:30 
June 21-IMPACT CITY GOLF-9 am shotgun 
JUNE 22-23-FATHER-SON/DAUGHTER GOLF (Parent-Child) 
  Sign up in the golf pro shop-open to all.  Tee times 8-11 am 
June 24-DREAM LIFE GOLF – 8:30 am shotgun 
June 30-US KIDS GOLF TOUR-tee times 7:00 -11:00  am 
July 4th FIRECRACKER BLITZ tees off at noon…sign up your team     
or as an individual by July 3rd.  Play your own ball with a twist.  

Picnic dinner following play. 
EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 

FREE SHAG LESSONS on Wednesday nights at 6:30 pm 
                    JUNE 5, 12, 19, 26 

– JUNE 26 
 DJ Shane Griffin 6:00 pm – Back Porch--Order from grill 

           
       
       
       
     
 

        

 

Pay account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 

$50 WINNER 
MR. CHRIS MOTTE 

BRAY’S BOGEYS:  What a great 51st Chick 
Miler. We got all three rounds in for the 
first time in several years and have two 
new winners. Congratulations to Jack Ellis 
for running away with the Championship 
Division. He shot a 66 in round 3 to win 
by six shots. It’s great to see the 
perseverance after multiple close 
finishes. Also, congratulations to Mike 
Allegrucci for a similar performance in 
the Bufort Blanton Senior Division. He led 
wire to wire and was able to close it out 
with steady play all weekend. How about 
Aubrey Merryman competing in the Chick 
Miler! She fired a 33 on the back 9 during 
round 1 and positioned herself in the 
second flight out of 165 players. As 
always we couldn’t run this tournament 
without the volunteer help we get all 
weekend. Thank you to: Ellie Sims and the 
starters and scorers; Christie Bailey for 
cart management each day; Rich Bull for 
assisting me all week; Chase Bryant for a 
surprise guest performance Saturday night; 
my Dad, Uncle Britt and the golf course 
staff; Uncle Ben, Lee, Trae, Tom and all 
food and beverage staff; my Mom and the 
pro shop staff. We had such a great 
weekend and we all look forward to next 
year’s event which will coincide with the 
100 year anniversary of the golf course 
and club.  
    We have two big events in June. Club 
Championship-Presidents Cup is being 
played June 15-16. We will have Open, 
Senior and Women’s Divisions with flights 
determined after round 1.  The weekend 
after is the Annual Father-Son (Parent- 
Child) to be played June 22-23. Sign up 
for both events are in the pro shop. Match 
Play brackets will be posted the first 
week in June. Contact your opponent to get 
matches scheduled ASAP so we can finish in 
July or early August. I’m looking forward 
to an action packed summer and hope the 
Chick Miler was foreshadowing to a year of 
great tournaments ~ Bray Blanton 

Anxiety weighs down the heart, 
but a kind word cheers it up. 

Proverbs 12:25 NIV 

mailto:sblanton@knology.net
http://www.summervillecountryclub.com/
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FROM THE OFFICE 
Raymond “Tinker” Walsh was a dear friend and club member who 
passed away May 16th.  Tinker, in his spare time from working with 
DD2, would help us with countless projects – he was a master at his 
craft and always took such pride in helping us out.  We pray for 
Cindy, Ray, Courtney and all their families to lean on God’s love to 
help the difficult times ahead.   
   We are looking forward to a fun and busy summer.  We hope to 
see you at the club soon. Thank you all for your loyal support and 
most of all your friendship!! J  Suzanne Blanton 
        The 51st Chick Miler was another big success!  
A THANK YOU NOTE from Ellie Sims, our CMI Volunteer 
Coordinator:  Once again, I called and you said YES!  I am so 
thankful for your help-you were amazing.  Everyone was 
appreciated from starters to scorers:  Earl Asbell, Jack & Karen 
Sehrt, Billy Long, Sissue Beauchene, Lisa Shaw, Gay Hartmann, 
Sherry Wilson, Christie Bailey, Kim Derick, Christy Webster, Brenda 
Kerbs, Stacy Simokat, Anita Dean, Bob & Marcia Cherepinksy, Bob 
Sideikas, Amy Gilstrap and Chris Allegrucci.  My daughter, Paige, 
was here to help me, and I am so happy she was.  
 Thanks again, and I will see you next year I hope!!!   Eleanor Sims 

 

5/01/24  Cash Blanton eagled  #9. 
5/01/24  John Davis shot 76, 6 under his age. 
5/20/24  Richard Ayers  had a hole in one on hole #2 
5/22/24  Mike Windham eagled #4 and shot 72, only 
one over age. 
 

2024 BUFORT BLANTON SENIOR DIVISON 
CHAMPION MIKE ALLEGRUCCI (right) 

Pictured with BUFORT BLANTON                                                      

 
CHAMPION:     Mike Allegrucci   70   68   72   210 
   Runner-Up :    Gary Hartmann    76   70   74  220 
FIRST Flight:     Steve LaPrad 77   86   78  241 
  2nd                T im Brown 83   81   86  250 
  3rd             Terry Jenkins 81   88   89  258 
SECOND Flight:  John Hills 94   88   90  272 
  2nd                  Gus Boyle 99   85   98  282 
  3rd                        Jack Pratt 104  91  94  289
  
 

 

 

SUMMERVILLE HIGH SCHOOL BOYS GOLF 
SHS Team - Cash Blanton, Matthew Fowler, Brayden Schlabach, Jacob Traylor, 

Anderson Fite, Braxton Lily – represented SHS at Lexington Country Club to vie for 
the Boys Varsity Golf State Championship.  Our team finished 14th overall and 

Jacob Traylor came in 6th overall individually. CONGRATULATIONS! 

2024 SUMMERVILLE CC GOLF EVENTS 
July 4 –  Firecracker Blitz 
July   8-11 Junior Golf Camp and July 15-18 Junior Golf Camp 
  For Camp Call Bray Blanton (843) 452-4988 to sign up 
July 19- Roy Meyers Junior Open 
July 20-21 – Member-Member 
Aug 2, 3, 4 - Member-Guest –Golf 8/3-4 
Oct 20 – Cuthbert Classic 
Dec 8 – Hartmann Christmas Open 
 
 

 
2024 CHICK MILER CHAMPION  JACK  ELLIS   
pictured with his son, little Jack 
 
CHAMPION:   Jack Ellis        69  69  66   204 
2nd place         Jacob Traylor       68  71  71   210 
3rd place         Christian Woods       68  71  72   211 
4th place         Cory Deering       69  67  75   211 
5th place         D McCollum       70  69  72   211 
FIRST Flight:  Derrick Johnson       75  76  68   219 
SECOND Flight: Art Hightower, J        77  77  72   226 
THIRD Flight: Lewis Scarborough        75  87  77   239 
FOURTH Flight: Scott Steiner       83  86  79   248 
FIFTH Flight:  John Havrilack              91  80  75   246 
SIXTH Flight:  Cliff Walters       91  92  83   266 
SEVENTH Flight:  Archie Miller       89  98  84   271 
EIGHTH Flight:  Manny Yniesta       96 101 91   288 
 
The RUSSELL MURRAY MEDALIST was JACK ELLIS 
with the lowest round of the tournament - 66. 

POOL NEWS   - POOL HOURS are 10:00 am – 8:00 pm daily 
(Thursday Noon – 8:00).  We will NOT be scheduling pool parties 
at this time.  Adult only swim hours are on Tuesday and Saturday 
mornings 7 -10 am.  Please make sure you sign in upon entering 
the gate of the pool and also pick up the 2024 pool rules and 
club/billing policies.  The same handouts are posted on our 
website.  To receive  a member card please contact the office. 
 


